Craig. Sondra

From: Elsen, Nikki

Sent: Wednesday, May 25, 2022 8:03 AM
To: Craig, Sondra

Subject: FW: Ban conversion therapy

From: Jane Benzschawel <jbenzschawel@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, May 24, 2022 3:58 PM
To: ZZ Council Members <ZZCouncilMembers@cityoflacrosse.org>
Subject: Ban conversion therapy
**X CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe. ***

Greetings Common Council,

| am emailing in support of the ordinance to ban conversion therapy in La Crosse as a harmful practice to LGBTQ+
community members, particularly youth.

LGBT+ youth facing high levels of discrimination are six times more likely

to experience depression and eight times more likely to have attempted suicide (Family
Acceptance in Adolescence and the Health of LGBT Young Adults from the Journal of
Child and Adolescent Psychiatric Nursing).

Engaging in harmful practices are not only ineffective but also harmful increases the risk to our community. Supporting
this ban is supporting children and families.

Thank you,
Jane Benzschawel



